
 

 

July 15th, 2021 

Taica Corporation 

 

Product Change Notification 

λGEL® DP- series 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

This letter serves as formal notification that Taica Corporation is changing the package 

design of the following products. 

 

 

  

 

 

Change Description 

・Barrel dimensions 

・Syringe tip cap dimensions and colors 

・Syringe plunger head shape 

⋆For details, refer to the Attachment 1 

 

Last Purchasing Date (with current syringe): 9/20/2021 

Last Shipment Date (with current syringe): 3/30/2022 

 

Please kindly contact us if you have any further questions or require additional information. 

 

Contact information: Taica Corporation 

Takanawa Sengakuji-ekimae Bldg. 

2-18-10 Takanawa, Minato-ku 

Tokyo 108-0074 Japan 

Tel: +81-3-6367-6624 

Email: kyotaro.totsuka@taica.co.jp 

Affected Part Numbers 

DP-100 

DP-200 


